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10/2/25
Swimming Carnival 2025

Our school Swimming Carnival is scheduled for Friday, 14 February, at Gilgandra Pool. Students will come
to school as usual and walk to the pool with staff in house groups.

All students to attend to compete and actively participate in the day. Students can attend the Carnival if
they have turned, or will turn, 8 years of age in 2025 and can swim a ful! lap of the pool unassisted. If your
child is unable to do this, they are welcome to join in with the Infants Water Fun Day happening at the
same time,.

Students are to bring $1 pool entry, their own lunch, recess, fruit, snacks and plenty of water for the day.
There will NOT be a canteen operating on the day. There is a Sausage Sandwich available for Pre-Order,
please ensure these are ordered by Wednesday.

Students must pack swimmers, a towel, sunscreen and a hat. Students who require an asthma puffer
must have it with them throughout the day. Students are encouraged to wear House colours or their
school uniform. Appropriate clothing and footwear for walking to and from the pool are essential.

Photographs will be taken throughout the day and shared on the Gilgandra Public School Facebook page.

Parents, carers, and families are welcome to attend the swimming carnival. Spectators are encouraged to
support all participants and applaud good sportsmanship.
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